
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: August 11, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: William Green, Assistant Superintendent of Operations and District Services

Re:  Marshall/Jackson Building Updates

I would like an opportunity to update the Board of Education on two of our school 
buildings, Jackson and Marshall as they relate to current occupancy and lease 
agreements. Please add this to the next Committee of the Whole Meeting on 
August 11, 2025.

Thank you.  

c: Board of Education
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